
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 13, 2013 
 
 
Michael D. Lapinski  
RUSH Construction, Inc. 
285 Vectorspace Boulevard 
Titusville, FL 32780 
 
Dear Mike: 
 
Congratulations! The National Green Building Committee of Associated Builders and Contractors 
(ABC) is pleased to name designate RUSH Construction, Inc. of Titusville, FL a Certified Green 
Contractor. After careful review of your application and third-party onsite assessment report, it is 
obvious that RUSH Construction is deserving of this designation. Your commitment to a sustainable 
workplace environment – both on and off the jobsite - demonstrates that your firm is an industry 
leader. The committee encourages you to continue implementing and improving these sustainable 
practices throughout your operations.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our staff liaison Jen Huber (huber@abc.org or 
703.812.2033).  
 
Again, congratulations on this accomplishment.  
 
Sincerely, 

    
J. Douglas Hunter, LEED AP BD+C    Michael D. Bellaman 
Chairman, ABC National Green Building Committee  ABC National President & CEO 
President, The Hunter Group, Inc. 
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